
 

May 9, 2025 

 

Notice of Company Name Change 

 

We Tokyo Boeki Medisys Inc. would like to inform you that our company will be changing its 

name effective 1st September 2025. 

 

Our new company name will be “Biolis Medical Corp.”. 

 

Please note that this is a change in company name only. There will be no change in the 

Headquarters’ location, telephone, or the quality of our products and services. Our 

commitment to providing the highest level of service to our valued partners remains 

unchanged. 

 

Kindly update your records accordingly, and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 

any questions or require further information. 

 

We greatly appreciate your continued support and partnership. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Tokyo Boeki Medisys Inc. 

Overseas group, Sales division 


